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SUSTAINABILITY AND RESILIENCY PROGRAM 
 

M E M O R A N D U M 
TO:  Kelli Hammer Levy, Director of Public Works 

FROM:  Hank Hodde, Sustainability and Resiliency Program Coordinator 

DISTR:  Jill Silverboard, Deputy County Administrator & Chief of Staff 

SUBJECT: FDEP Resilient Florida Program Planning Grant 

DATE:  May 5, 2022  

 
The Sustainability and Resiliency Program, in County Administration, is recommending the approval of the grant 
application to the Florida Department of Environmental Protection, Resilient Florida Grant Program. This grant 
application will provide funding to carry on data collection and analysis of the recently completed Sea Level Rise 
and Storm Surge Vulnerability Assessment, as well as create an Adaptation Action Plan.  
 
Public Works is seeking the grant funding in the amount of $700,000, to be expended over a multi-year period, 
as the total awarded amount will added to the Public Works budget in the coming fiscal years. The Sustainability 
and Resiliency Program Coordinator, Hank Hodde, will serve as the project manager. There is no match 
requirement. The grant is on a reimbursement basis.  
 
Authority for the Director of Public Works to sign this grant application is granted under the County 
Administrator’s delegation of authority dated March 28, 2016. 
 

Approved: 

 

        
Kelli Hammer Levy, Director of Public Works 


